VFW POST 1037 MINUTES
Aug 3, 2015
The Commander and Chaplain led opening ceremonies. The roll call of
Officers showed all present or excused.
MEMBERSHIP REPORT:
COMMUNICATIONS:

1. The Anderson family sent a thank you for funeral honors and a donation.

2. The CVSO sent a thank you for donation to the Fair.

3. The Maggio family sent a donation for use of the hall for funerals.

4. U.S. Association of Blind Athletes (USABA) asked for a donation.

5. The Highground sent a newsletter.

6. The lola American Legion sent a thank you for the donation.

7. The Waupaca Fire Dept. asked for a donation.

Motion by Whitman, 2nd by Werner to donate, Carried

MINUTES: The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read.
QUARTERMASTER'S REPORT: The QM report (not including Bingo funds) was read.
MOTION to approve by Morey, 2nd by Radloff. Carried, subject to audit by Trustees.
READING OF THE BILLS: The QM read the bills. MOTION to pay the bills to include
regular bills not yet received by Cook, 2nd by Lunde, Carried.
COMMRADES IN DISTRESS:
COMMITTEE REPORTS:

1. Bingo had attendance of 99.

2. The Rifle Squad fired for 4 funerals:
David Jensen (Army), Armen Gene Anderson (Army), Allen A Gorski (USMC),
Gordon E. Doule (AAF/C)
4. The lola Military Show is on Aug 6th - 9th.
5. We need workers for the Lambeau Field food stand.
THE CHAPLAIN LED US IN OUR PRAYER TO THE NATIONAL HOME
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:
1. Motion by Morey, 2nd by Pinkalla to move money from the Rifle Squad to the
Memorial Fund. Carried
NEW BUSINESS:
1. Motion by Turner, 2nd by Pinkalla to give Jessie Cuff part of the money for a life
membership in the VFW, FAILED
GOOD OF THE ORDER:
1. The State Convention went well.
2. VFW King Day will be on Aug 15th, work day is Aug 13th at 9 AM.
3. Persons renting the hall need a permit if they are going to serve beer and need to
give a month notice.
4. Next meeting will be held Sept 8th.
5. Motion by Wickham, 2nd by Whitman to donate for soda at the Lake Keller Day
Camp.

Being no further business, the Commander led us in the Closing Ceremonies

Respectfully Submitted, Gordon Meyer, Adjutant



